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The Cassadaga Valley Central School District's COVID-19 health and safety reopening plan
establishes and explains the necessary policies, practices and conditions necessary to meet the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and New York State Department of Health
(NYSDOH) and New York State Education Department (NYSED) guidelines for COVID-19,
the State’s “New York Forward” guidelines, along with federal Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA) standards related to employee safeguards and potential exposure to
COVID-19. As the health and safety of district staff and students is our top priority, the plan has
a strong commitment to those measures.

❒ Cafeteria: back to pre-pandemic operations

❒ Classrooms: back to pre-pandemic operations; masks optional

❒ Transportation: back to pre-pandemic operations; masks optional

❒ Temperature checks & health screenings: no longer required by our district

❒ Quarantine: the most current details are available via the school nurse

❒ Testing: Voluntary testing is available for symptomatic students/staff

❒ Athletics: We are operating at pre-COVID status

❒ End of year events will occur as usual; further details will be provided by building offices


